Want your Vote to count in 2004?  

How sure are you that your touchscreen vote really counted?

What:  
Election Reform Meet-Up

When:

Wednesday, November 12th, 7:00 p.m.

Where:
Diedrich’s Coffee, 1225 17th Street, Denver, CO

Who:

Concerned citizens, county election officials, members of all 



Political parties, and members of all political campaigns invited

Why:



The Help America Vote Act (HAVA) mandates a switchover to Electronic Voting Machines in time for the 2004 Presidential election.  Numerous studies by computer scientists have discovered security flaws, internal corporate memos by the voting machine vendors suggesting cover-up’s, and a system of vote tabulations that leave room for vote fraud or heavy errors.  There are no requirements or provisions for paper receipts to verify your vote was recorded as you cast it, and no provisions for recounts or independent verification of results.  More info: http://www.verifiedvoting.org or http://www.blackboxvoting.com or www.truthout.org 

What You Will Learn:

The players involved, the issues at stake, how security can be balanced without compromising fair access, and more.  News on HR 2239 and how this bill is being co-sponsored and progressing in U.S. Congress.  Handouts available.

What Will Be Asked of You:

Spread the word to others, ask for support for HR 2239, help in efforts to bring this issue to the attention of the media, help create programming for radio and TV appearances, identify which counties have purchased equipment and which have yet to purchase equipment, how to enter public comments in decisionmaking on such purchases.  

Please go to http://electionreform.meetup.com/ to register for this meetup!  

Questions?  Call Bob McGrath, 303-460-1825 days, 303-421-6834 p.m.

